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Awards 
Last week’s award winners will be on next week’s 
newsletter. 
 
Dragon Boat Races 
The Dragon Boat races are the P&C big fundraiser 
for the year. It would be great if all families could 

find some way to help out. 
The P&C provide our students with lots of great 

resources and activities. 
Sunday at Lake Canobolas is when most help is 

needed. If you’re unable to get there you can help 
out by donating drinks etc. 

Please find attached a note from the P&C 
regarding helpers/times/donations for this 

weekend.  
 

 
 
School Photos – This Wed 13th November

 
Students need to be at school before 9.00am on 

Wednesday for school photos. 
Children are to be dressed in full summer uniform. 
Family Portrait Envelopes - available at the office. 
CDP has the feature of a ‘Shoot Key’ marked on 

your envelope from which you can order and pay 
online with Paypal or Credit Card. 

Cash or cheque payments should be handed in 
preferably tomorrow with the  ‘correct money’ in 
the envelope provided.  There is no change given. 

Times: 10:15am to 11:00am 
Pack: Wear swimmers and thongs (optional) to 
school. Bring school clothes,towel, goggles. 
Students must have closed in shoes for the rest of 
the day. 
The school will provide suncreen. 
Transport: We will travel to and from the pool by 
bus. Departing from school at 9:50am and 
returning at about 11:45am. 
Town students can meet us at the pool at 10-10:10. 
Weather: We will go to the pool each day despite 
the weather. If the weather is bad we will either let 
students swim, then get them out and changed 
quickly or we also have the option of doing safety 
lessons and drills on land. I am unsure about 
whether we will be allowed to use the indoor pool 
or not. 
 
 
OSSA Spectacular 
Congratulations to all the students on their great 
performance at the Orange Small Schools 
Spectacular. Not only did they perform very well 
but they were also very helpful and very well 
behaved. 
Thank you to Mrs Lynch and Paige for all their work 
in getting the students ready for the show. 
Thank you also to the parents for ensuring that the 
students were on time and ready to perform. 
This was a great experience for the students that 
saw them grow in self-confidence as well as make 
some new friends from other small schools. 
I think some of them actually enjoyed performing 
more than they thought they might. 
 
 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 4 2013 

School Swimming: 11th Nov – 22nd Nov 
School Photos:  This Wed 13th Nov – Arrive before 9 am 
Dragon Boat Races: 16 & 17 Nov – see attached note. 
School Banking: Can be done any Wednesday!!!! 

               Canteen Roster: 15th November - Toni 



 
 

Monday, 11 November 2013 Term 4 Week 6 2013 

Spectacular Costumes 
So that we don’t have to start a concert item from 
scratch for the end of the year we will be 
incorporating our spectacular performance into 
our end of year performance. 
For this reason we would like the students to bring 
in their costumes by the end of November so that 
we can use them again. 
 
Orange Regional Conservatorium Open Day 
Thank you to those who were able to represent the 
school at the Conservatorium open day on 
Saturday. 
    --------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
 
 

iPad & Mac Training Sessions 
 

Leading Edge Computers is offering free training to the 
parents of students attending Spring Terrace Public 
School.  Please contact the school a.s.a.p. if you are 

interested in going.  The Sessions are at Leading Edge 
Computers, Lords Place, Orange as follows: 

27th November, 2013 
Why Mac – 3.00pm to 4pm 

Photography with Apple – 6pm to 7pm 
------------------------------------------------ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notes/Reminders: 

 

1. Photo order 

envelopes – 

Due tomorrow 

2. Dragon Boat P&C 

note – Due 

Wednesday to the 

school office 

 

 

 


